SH-110 HART SENATE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON DC 20510 OFFICE (202) 224-4654 FAX (202) 228-0629

United States Senate

COMMITTEES

APPROPRIATIONS

BANKING, HOUSING, AND URBAN AFFAIRS

BUDGET

ENVIRONMENT AND PUBLIC WORKS

September 3, 2020



Dear Mr.

I am writing with an update on my efforts on your behalf.

At my request, my staff recently met with the Department of Homeland Security's Office of Inspector General (DHS-OIG) regarding the status of your complaint. They expressed my concern about the amount of time that has passed without a response and were advised that DHS-OIG is striving to conduct a thorough investigation. In doing so, it advised, DHS-OIG is unable to provide a definitive timeline for when it will complete its investigation. It further advised that it will not provide any updates until the investigation is complete and a Report of Investigation is issued.

I am sorry for the length of time that DHS-OIG's investigation is taking, but I hope that this additional information clarifies the situation for you. Please be assured that I will be back in touch with you when I receive an update.

Sincerely

Chris Van Hollen U.S. Senator

CVH/nf